Open Letter to Parishioners

Dear parish family,

Even though we can’t be together as we would like to, this email is going out to each and everyone to let you know that you are being thought about. Your physical, mental, spiritual and emotional wellbeing is important to us. We hope and trust that everyone is being careful. Be sure to get out and sit on your deck, go for walks and bike rides and enjoy the great Yukon weather we’ve been having. Call somebody and “just chat.” 
[bookmark: _GoBack]People in our parish are willing to help if you need groceries, yard work, a friend to talk with - so don’t hesitate to let us know. We can phone and check in on you on a regular basis. Just call the office at 667-2437. Remember - Mass is on https://www.facebook.com/RomanCatholicDioceseofWhitehorse/ live at 9AM each Sunday morning and if you miss it – you can log in later to see the recording. 
If you don’t have Facebook – again, give us a call and we’ll see if we can help you out. 
“We’ll get through this together. Stay safe and stay strong.”
God bless you all. 
Your family in Christ
Sacred Heart Parish
